
 

DATE: October 26, 2022 
 

TO: Angela Calvillo 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
 

FROM: Supervisor Preston 
Chairperson 
 

RE: Government Audit and Oversight Committee 
COMMITTEE REPORTS 

 
Pursuant to Board Rule 4.20, as Chair of the Government Audit and Oversight Committee I have deemed 
the following matters to be of an urgent nature and request each be considered by the full Board on 
Tuesday, November 8, 2022, as a Committee Report: 
 

1. 221090 - Resolution urging the Mayor’s Office and Department of Public Health to ensure no gap 
in services for the hundreds of people served daily by the Tenderloin Center. 

 
This matter will be heard at a regular Government Audit and Oversight Committee meeting on 
November 3, 2022, at 10am.  
 

 
 
 

https://sfgov.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=5892912&GUID=D1B6CE28-2D09-4403-9526-ACFF0F36C38E&Options=ID|Text|&Search=221090

